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July 9, 1982

Mr, Charles E, McDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety, NMSS
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
wasnington, D, C, 20555

Dear Mr, McDonald:
The enclosed Quality Assurance Program for Monroe X-Ray Company,

Inc., N. R, C, License No. Pending, is submitted in accordance
‘ with the requirements of 10CFR Part 71,

Please let me know if @dditional information is required to
be in compliance with these regulations,

Yours truly,

MONROE X-RAY COMPANY, INC.
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